
From:  
Sent: Saturday, July 2, 2022 8:31 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Objection 

Hi Stephen, 

How are you? 

Objection on  Next week, Wednesday, July 6, Richmond Hill Council will vote on a condo application 
for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue, located south of Bloomington and adjacent to a wetland 
known as Snively Reserves. 

Eva Lung 
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